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To: "deputy.clerk@haslemeretc.org" <deputy.clerk@haslemeretc.org>

Dear Sir/fmadam

Ref article in today’s “Haslemere Herald” requesting ideas for use of CIL funding may | suggest you start at ground
level, literally, and that means repairing potholes and doing the job properly. Appreciating that this is nominally a
county council responsibility, can you not allocate some of the funds towards working in partnership with Surrey CC
for this purpose. Such a move would not only be welcomed by many road users in the locality but also help galvanise
the county council towards to making semi-permanent pothole repairs rather than doing just temporary patchwork.

Yours faithfully

I . (V)

Sent from Mail for Windows

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=5e16f3580a&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1755457498934975547 &simpl=msg-f%3A1755457... 1/1



